
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
for

Procurement Services

Issued by:

The Napa County Transportation and Planning Agency (NCTPA) is requesting 
proposals for procurement services.

The requirements for submitting a proposal can be found on the NCTPA web site 
under the “job/contracting opportunities” link under “about NCTPA” on our web 
page which is www.nctpa.net .   The request for proposal will be posted on 
Friday, August 1, 2008.  

Proposals are due by Noon PST on Friday, September 5, 2008 to NCTPA, 707 
Randolph Street, Suite 100, Napa, CA. 94559.  There is a pre-proposal 
conference scheduled for 10:00 AM PST, Friday, August 8, 2008 in the NCTPA 
Conference Room located at 707 Randolph Street, Napa, California.  Please 
consult the posted RFP for submittal details.  For questions contact NCTPA at 
acardoso@nctpa.net or by fax at (707) 259-8638.  

Federal funds are being used to support this project.
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